
Invitation for Bids 

 

 

 

IFB No. LHR /15917/ Fleet Management Services /2020 

 

SBP BSC Lahore Office, invites sealed bids for “Procurement of Fleet Management Services for NFLP 

Project In Central Region” for a period of one year, further extendable for two more years on same rates, 

terms & conditions, from the firms registered with relevant Tax Authorities and who appear on the active 

taxpayers list of FBR.  

 

Bidding documents containing detailed terms & conditions, etc. are available for the interested bidders 

from the address given below on submission of a written application and upon payment of a nonrefundable 

fee of Rs.1000/- ( through Bank Draft/Pay Order) drawn in favor of SBP BSC Lahore Office. 

 

A Pre-Bid meeting will be held on February 18, 2020 at 03:00 pm at Meeting Room, SBP BSC Lahore 

Office. Bidders are encouraged to attend the pre-bid meeting. 

  

The bids prepared in accordance with the instructions contained in the bidding documents, must reach at 

office of the undersigned on or before March 02, 2020 11:00 am. Bids will be opened on the same day at 

11:30 am at office of the Sr. Deputy Chief Manager, IMD, 4th Floor, State Bank of Pakistan, SBP BSC, 

56-Sharah-e-Quaid-Azam, Lahore in the presence of representatives of bidders, who may choose to be 

present. This Invitation for Bid (IFB) is also available on the websites: www.sbp.org.pk & 

www.ppra.org.pk.   

 

 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Chief Manager   

State Bank of Pakistan 

Banking Services Corporation, 

Lahore 

Tel: 042-99022282 

http://www.sbp.org.pk/
http://www.ppra.org.pk/

